
Swachh Bharat
Office of the Development Commissioner, Visakhapatnam SEZ has observed 23rd September, 2016 
as Swachhta Week in the premises of VSEZ. During the week long programme, various activities 
were conducted such as cleaning the premises of Administration Building, water Tank, SDFs and 
common areas in the Zone.

Awareness campaign was conducted by arranging a ‘Swachhta Walk’ along with the staff and the 
representatives of SEZ Units in VSEZ.

All the SEZs located in the states of Andhra Pradesh, Telangana and Chhattisgarh have been asked 
to observe the Swachhta Week and create awareness among their staff regarding the importance of 
cleanliness.








